
Welcome To The Jungle 
 
Board Report 
Jones Elementary/Intermediate 
Date: February 7, 2008 
 
Enrollment:                                 

           
   

EE 2 
PK 27 
K grade 44 
1st grade 36 
2nd grade 35 
3rd grade 47 
4th grade 38 
5th grade 43 
6th grade 53 
Total 325 

 
Discipline Report: 
Total number of discipline referrals  
General misbehavior (talking, swearing, tardy etc.) 8 
Skipping  
Fighting 4 
Possession of tobacco  
Public display of affection  
Off campus violation  
Transportation violation  
Possession of alcohol/drugs (look-a-
like)/weapon/ammunition                              

 

Bullying 3 
Other (possession of blade) 4 
Other (theft)  2 
 
Schedule of major upcoming events for: February   
(parent night, extra-curricular schedules, school programs 
etc. 
EVENT DATE 
A.M. Science Tutorials Continue  
Art Classes Continue  
Music Classes Continue  



100th Day of School Activities Feb. 1st

Jump Rope for Heart Feb. 12th  
PTO Mtg.(1st Grade Play-“Wizard 
of Oz) 

Feb. 12th  

JAC Meeting Feb. 14th  
TEEG Science Tutorials Begin Jan. 18th

Dr. Bloom Visits Feb. 25th  
 
Staff development for the month of: February   
TEACHER(S) Training/event attended Date 

 
Science Teachers CIT Meeting Feb. 5th

Feb. 19th  
Gutierrez 
Sitgreaves 

TEA PreK Guideline Revisions Feb. 6th  

Robinette 
Wiebush 

Math Textbook Review Feb. 7th  

New Teachers GT Training Day 3 Feb. 7th  

Hobbs RTI Feb. 8th  

 
Notable Highlights: 
Our students are showing their leadership skills by actively 
selling school supplies.  Our 4th grade GT students are running 
their T-Mart store and our Student Council members are selling 
Smencils.  Our students participated in several different 
activities celebrating the 100th Day of School. We would like to 
thank the community for their contributions to these 100th Day 
activities.  

 
Principal’s General Narrative:  The first TAKS Test 
that our elementary grade levels will be taking is 
scheduled for March 5th.  I would like to commend 
the teachers and support staff for their continued 
efforts and dedication in trying to address the 
different student needs.  They have spent many 
hours tutoring students in deficient areas with the 
confidence that the students will master the TAKS. 
 
Respectfully, 

Alma Gutierrez 


